Town of Rockford

October 2018

The North Palouse Chamber of Commerce
is hosting their 2nd Annual Business Expo

Fairfield Community Center

November 13, 2018 6:30-8:30pm

The public is invited to come and meet your local businesses!!!

Refreshments provided

Please RSVP by November 1st to reserve your table

Another successful fair in the
books! Thank you to the
SE Spokane County Fair

Association for working so
hard to make this another
great fair!

Congratulations to the 2018
Fair royalty. Queen Kaitlynn
and Princess Ryan, you did
an amazing job at
representing our community
and your school.
Thank you, ladies!

Composting Hours
Monday—Friday
9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm
$12.00/yard No branches
larger than 4” in diameter.

Rockford Town Hall

Weather permitting, October 25th will
be the last time the town will be
reading the outside water meters until
Spring. After this date, you are asked to
start packing your meter boxes for the
winter. Be sure to get them packed
before the weather freezes. If you
need assistance, please call Town Hall.
There is a $25.00 charge for Public
Works to pack your meter for you.

Halloween is coming up this
month! Watch for flyers or
updates on the town’s
website for happening’s
around the town.
Please be mindful of the
extra kids in the area during
the festivities.
Happy Halloween!

20 W Emma Street

Burn Restrictions In Effect
Outdoor Burning is still
prohibited unless in an

approved stove with
chimney. For more
information, please visit the

Spokane Regional Clean Air

Agency’s website.
www.spokanecleanair.org

Mayor
Carrie Roecks

Councilmembers
Clint Stevenson
Micki Harnois
Bill Benson
Tim Fricke
Brian Laude

509-291-4716 M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm



